Still, a foot in Fairbanks —

Tundra Times offices are established in Anchorage

Friends and readers of the
Tundra Times are cordially invi-
ted to an open house at the new
offices of the newspaper in An-
chorage, according to an an-
nouncement by Tundra Times
board chairman Willie Hensley .

The open house will begin at
5:00 p.m. on Friday, September
15, lasting until 7:00 p.m. The
newspaper's new offices are at
the comer of 7th Avenue and ‘1’
Street, on the second floor a-
bove the Anchorage Daily News

offices. '

“We have always wanted to
be on top of the News,” Hensley
said.

In becoming an Anchorage-
based newspaper, the Tundra
Times has not entirely left Fair-
banks. With the September 6 is-
sue of the weekly, the newspa-
per becomes the first newspaper
in Anchorage to be printed in
Fairbanks.

The weekly maintains its
carly-afternoon Tuesday dead-

line.  Camera-ready  paste-up
sheets of the paper are prepared
in  Anchorage, “Goldstreaked”
via Alaska Airlines to Fairbanks,
and printed by Commercial Prin-
ting Company of Fairbanks in
time for Wednesday morning dis-
tribution in both Fairbanks and
Anchorage.. Second class mail
subscriptions are to be mailed at
the Fairbanks International Air-
port post office on the publica-
tion date.

“The primary consideration

in staying with  Commercial
Printing was quality,” according
to Tundra Times business mana-
ger Robert Polasky. “Commer-
cial is unsurpassed in Alaska for
black and white reproduction,
and has an excellent internation-
al reputation for color process,”
he added. The Tundra Times has
begun to publish full editions
once each quarter, and hopes to
more fully utilize Commercial's
color  capability —in weekly
editions.

Moving to Anchorage with
the Tundra Times are business
manager  Polasky, advertising
manager Jack O. Hakkila, and
editor and publisher Tom Rich-
ards, Jr. The newspaper is cur-
rently recruiting to fill positions
of bookkeeper, staff artist and
typesetter.

T'he decision to relocate the
Tundra Times offices to Anchor-
age has been under consideration
for over five years, and was for-
mually approved this past spring.



